
Cherry Burton Sports Field Management Committee  
Meeting of 8th November 2017  

Present: T Baker, T Jenkins, P J Wardale, I Kelly, M Lough 

Apologies: G Primolo 

 

1. Appointments:  
• Chair – T Baker for this meeting 
• Secretary – M Lough for this meeting 

 

2. Minutes of previous meeting 
• Cricket club to clear sidescreen plastic which appears to have come off 

 

3. Sports Field and Pavillion Matters 
• Outside Light has been replaced 
• Old light has been stored in the sports store, Tony Jenkins will take it away 
• Toilet leak in the ladies toilet, TJ and PW to look at before calling in a plumber 
• Access Road Fence – TB to talk to landowner and work to be completed in 

November/December. Tony is confident this will be done and the cost is £1900 with 
SFMC covering half 

• Shared access to make good on reinstatement and repair the damaged gatepost 
• Changing room 3 

o Parish council have commited £5k 
o ERYC: request for £21,920 
o Sport England: after numerous requests have rejected 
o FA have asked for a full resubmission. TB liaising 

• SFMC need to be URCAS approved, TB organising 

 

4. Muga Update 



• Recommend that the surface is washed and look at putting up a slippery when wet 
sign 

5. H+S 
• Poor turn out for the last inspection therefore needs rescheduling. All involved users 

to attend 
• Cricket screens need moving 
• Cricket club need to organise the removal of container. This must be organised now 

in order to mobilise as soon as the ground hardens 
6. Finances 

• Balance £8,000 in current account, £2,000 in Muga account 
7. AOB 

• Tony Baker to source 20 bird boxes and 1 owl box for £150 – approved 
• Next meeting – 7th feb 

 


